
 
 

Dindi Bulk Buy Solar: Almost Here 
 
Murrindindi Shire Council is set to launch the Dindi Bulk Buy Program at the Yea Shire Hall 
on Saturday 16 June at 10am.  
 
The Dindi Bulk Buy Program is a partnership between Council and the Yarra Energy 
Foundation which aims to give locals access to advice about solar energy and discounted solar 

products and systems. 
 

Murrindindi Shire Council’s Natural Environment and Climate Change Portfolio Councillor 
Rebecca Bowles said Council had been hard at work developing this Program for some time 
and was really excited about its rollout over coming weeks and delivery over the next 12 
months. 
 
“Council has a strong focus on supporting and strengthening environmental sustainability in 
our communities. We feel that improving the uptake of solar photovoltaic (PV) panels is a 
great way to do that as they provide a renewable source of energy. And, that’s not to 
mention the benefits people get from helping to keep electricity costs down. 
 
“There will be community information seminars after the launch to provide details on how the 
quotation, sales and installations process will work, as well as the products and warranties 
available under the Dindi Bulk Buy Program. 
 
Further details on this exciting program will be released shortly. In the meantime, if you have 
any questions please contact Council’s Coordinator Environment Zoe Blakeney on 5772 
0375 or via email at zblakeney@murrindindi.vic.gov.au  
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